Customs Inspector Recruitment
Examination postponed

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

Please broadcast the following as soon as possible and repeat it at
suitable intervals:

The Customs and Excise Department announces that due to public
activities, the written examination (Part II) of Customs Inspector
Recruitment scheduled from 1.45pm to 5.30pm today (October 5) will be
postponed. Candidates please visit the Customs' website (www.customs.gov.hk)
for the rescheduling arrangements.
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